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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL - SENIOR SCHOOL LEARNING
We are continually looking at ways to innovate!

Now that we have returned from the break, we have once again been able to enjoy, celebrate and
look forward to learning and life at College.

Congratulations to our Bronze Award recipients at this week’s virtual assembly. Year 12 students
have been knuckling down and gleaning their last minute revision materials and tips from their
teachers for the HSC Trials beginning next week. College photos were held this week, with Year 12
Graduation photos looking a little different. We continue to look for creative ways to ensure our
students can enjoy the best part of their College experience amidst the additional measures in
place.

We are mindful of the families experiencing challenges at the moment and have ensured that
student work expectations have been placed on Canvas to assist young people working remotely
to keep up. The virtual Parent Teacher nights for Years 8 & 10 and Years 7 & 9 were very
successful and have given us pause to think about them as a more permanent instalment. Subject
selection for Year 8 students has begun and information has been sent home to families to assist
with the exciting decisions around electives for the coming years.

We say farewell to Ms Prestwidge who leaves the College at the end of next week to take up an
exciting opportunity internationally in her area of expertise and passion, opera singing. We thank
her for sharing her amazing gift with the students so ably in her time with us.

Mr David Butler
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